
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 6, 2023 

 

 
Science Olympiad:  Lake Central Science Olympiad will be selling candy grams for $1 during now through 
Friday, December 8.  Stop by their table on Main Street. 

 

Women’s Empowerment Club: The next Women's Empowerment Club meeting is after school on 

Tuesday, December 5 in room C318. 

 

Lifeguards:  You will be completing the In-Water Skill Scenario # 2 on the following dates: 

Blue Day – December 6 
White Day – December 7 

Be prepared to get in the water on the day you have class.  Bring a suit and towel. 
 
IF YOU NEED TO RENEW YOUR CERTIFICATION YOU MUST DO THE FOLLOWING: 
   - Complete the CPR/AED for Professional Rescuers written test (during PTE prior to 12/14/23) 
   - Complete the Lifeguard Skill written test (during PTE prior to 12/14/23) 
   - Have completed both Final Skill Scenario #1 (1st Quarter) and Final Skill Scenario #2 (2nd Quarter) 
   - Pay $42.00 cash to either Arehart or Downey for your Red Cross Certification Renewal 
 

Junior Class Cabinet: Junior class cabinet will be having a meeting after school on Thursday, December 7 
in C310 to discuss ideas for Prom.  Any eligible junior is welcome to attend.  If you have any questions, please 
reach out to Mrs. Schneider or Ms. Peda 
 
Senior Baby Ads: Senior Baby Ads are now available for purchase! You can purchase them by 
visiting  yearbookordercenter.com. Use the school code 3361 to begin designing. Click on START YOUR AD. 
Baby ads are due by Friday, December 8. 

 

Senior Class Cabinet:  There will be a senior class cabinet meeting after school on Friday, December 8 in 

Room C329 

Interact Club:  There will be an Interact club meeting after school on Friday, December 8 in Mr. Pruett’s 
room, C225. 

N Teens: N-Teens is seeking donations of children's books for local child care centers. Please consider 

donating gently used or new books from Monday, November 27 to Wednesday, December 13. Please bring 

books to Mrs. Collard's room - E121. 

 
Theater: Students on crew for SpongeBob should see Mrs. Neth if you have not received the payment and 
tshirt order form.  Fees are due by January 10. 
 
 

 

http://yearbookordercenter.com/

